
 
 
 

Monday, November 1st  7 -  9 p.m. 
Canton Township Hall 
1150 Canton Center Road South 

Lower Level - Meeting Room A 
Critique of Member Artwork  by  

Tom Hale 

 

Three Cities Art Club 
November 2010 Newsletter 

 SNACKS FOR 
NOVEMBER ~ James Bramlet 

Tom Hale writes: “I was drawing automobiles at seven years old and have simply never 

stopped.  I study intently the surfaces of a particular automobile trying to understand the reflective 

patterns and “why” … light reacts the way it does on an automobile. [I can] … use that surface as my 

canvas and attempt to create a work of art depicting what I see and imagine.  I find automobiles, 

especially the classics and that wonderful era of the 50´s to be intriguing subjects for a work of art.”    

Farmington Hills based artist Tom Hale exhibits and sells his work nationally.  Through his 

unique, dramatic style of painting, he utilizes striking colors to create beautifully executed vehicle 

paintings.  Be sure to look for a flower usually somewhere in each piece.    

Mr. Hale holds the Gold Medal of Honor, 113th Annual American Watercolor Society for his 

painting "CHROME", he is a Signature member and Dolfin Fellow of American Watercolor Society, a 

Signature member of the National Watercolor Society and a member of Automotive Fine Art Society.  

You can see and even purchase artwork by Tom Hale by visiting online at www.tomhalegallery.com.  

Everyone attending Three Cities Art Club’s meeting on Monday, 

November 1, 2010 meeting at 7:00 will benefit from hearing Tom Hale’s 

expert wisdom as he critiques member artwork.  Tom will analyze three 

works of art by an artist then give his constructive insights.  Artists will 

be able to ask Tom specific questions about their work.    

(from -The Brush and the Pen -a collection of images and words sometimes called 
painting and poetry, Kay Masini) 
 
After almost all is mostly said... 
 

It’s a wonderful day 
and I have no complaint 

‘cause I have an idea 
and paper and paint! 

THE ARTIST SIGHS 
 

How long did it take you to 
paint that, he asked, 

I wager I could toss the dice. 
If I say Five years, he’ll say 

Not an investment, 
Five hours, he’ll say Not worth 

the price. 



Share news of honors, awards, 
upcoming shows and events or write 
an article which are of interest to our 
readers.  Please bring information to 
our monthly events and/or send 
information for publication to Marilyn 
Meredith via mail, email or fax to 
(248) 557-6442.  Deadline for is 2 
weeks prior to the meeting date.   

FIRST PLACE 
(Pictured)  
Mural, Acrylic 
by Lonnie Haines 
 
SECOND PLACE 
Fall, Pastel  
by Ron Warunek 
 
THIRD PLACE 
Girl Playing Violin 
by Susan Aitkens 
 
Sorry, pictures not available for 
second & third place winners. 

OCTOBER POPULAR VOTE WINNERS 

Three Cities Art Club Rotating  
Exhibition at Canton Township Hall 

 
            Three Cities Art Club Exhibition at Canton 
Township Hall meeting rooms A and B in the lower 
level is under way. Art will be rotated every three 
months.  Be sure to stop by during Canton’s busi-
ness hours or evenings and see our exhibit and that 
of others in the other meeting rooms.  If the rooms 
aren’t open, please ask on the first floor to have the 
rooms opened for you. 
 
            The next group (December thru February), 
will include works by Susann Smith, Allen 
Brooks, Jo Ahola and Lonnie Haines.  Work to 
be delivered at our December 6th meeting. 
 
            We will be renewing our contract with Can-
ton Township and the club has decided that for the 
next year everyone interested in participating will 
create pieces based on the following themes:   
 
                        Spring - MUSIC 
                        Summer - DREAMS 
                        Fall - CANTON 
                        Winter - WINTER SCENES 
             
            We should have room for each member in-
terested in exhibiting to put in one piece per quar-
ter.   This will give us all ideas for new pieces that 
we can create. 
             
            This is a great opportunity to share our art 
with the community.  Should you have any ques-
tions, please call Marilyn at 734-397-2348 or Nikki 
at 734-394-5308. 

Congratulations to the following mem-
bers whose work was juried into the 

First Presbyterian Church show: 
 

♦ Allen Brooks (award winner) 
♦ Ron Warnuek (award winner) 
♦ Kay Masini 
♦ Grace Trudell 
♦ Elizabeth Gullikson 
♦ Nancy Savage 
♦ Arlene Evans 

DUES DUE BY  
NOVEMBER MEETING 

 

If dues are not paid by the November meet-
ing, you will no longer receive this newslet-
ter by mail and you won’t be included in our 
Membership Directory.   Remember that we 
have raised the annual fee from $20 to 25.   

Newsletter News  
 and Articles? 

SAVE THE DATES 
Upcoming 2010-2011 Meetings  

 

Monday, December 6 
Al Weber - Marbling Paper 

Tuesday, January 4th 
Kay Masini - From the Brain to the Brush 


